
 

 

 

 

April 28, 2023 

 

On behalf of the Little Beverly Hills Neighborhood Organization, I am pleased to 

share this letter supporting the development of the Prescott Preserve. 

 

Our neighborhood borders the Preserve on portions of Compadre Road and 

Sunny Dunes, so we are in very close proximity to the development.   

 

In the time that this parcel has changed ownership, we have seen first-hand the 

continuous effort to improve and protect the land. Each day we see more and 

more people utilizing the walking trails and enjoying this new asset. 

 

We are excited about the vision the owners have for Prescott Preserve and look 

forward to its continued evolution. 

 

Warm regards, 

Rod Davis 

 

Rod Davis 

President - Little Beverly Hills Neighborhood Organization 

 

 


